
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
NKETOANA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

 
NOTICE 

 
2022-2027 INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT PLAN AND 2022-2023 BUDGET 
 
Notice is given in terms of chapter 4 section 21 and chapter 5 section 25 of the Municipal Systems 
Act (32 of 2000) that the FINAL Integrated Development Plan 2022/2027 and 2022/2023 Budget 
of Nketoana Local Municipality has been approved by Council on the 31st May 2022. 
 
A copy thereof is available at the Municipal Offices in Reitz, Mamafubedu, Lindley and Arlington 
during normal office hours (07h30 – 16h30) and can also be accessed on the municipal website 
(www.nketoana.fs.gov.za) 
 
All enquiries can be directed to the Municipal Manager, Mr. M. Sefantsi, Manager Budget Mr. N. 
Fourie and Manager IDP& PMS Ms. J. Msibi at Nketoana Local Municipality head office. 
 
Tel number:  058-8632811  
Fax:   058 863 2523 
 
MM Sefantsi  
Municipal Manager 
PO Box 26 
REITZ  
9810 
 
 

 


